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First, Measure 114 was passed by a slim margin, and is being reviewed by the 

courts, whether it’s constitutional or not. Now, any legislation that mirrors in many 

way, and adds to 114, while it’s under review, shows complete lack of respect for our 

judicial system, while demonstrating the obvious agenda of restricting gun rights, 

either fir, or against the will of the people. This is not why we vote politicians in, 

seems like their mission is more important than our own interests and rights. From its 

inception, this bill is corrupt.  

 Second, and I’ll end it here:  

Two of the most restrictive, in regards to gun laws, cities in the nation, Chicago and 

New Orleans, have, by far, the most gun violence. Gun control means more gun 

violence, that’s common sense, and proven by numbers to anyone who wants to do a 

simple google search.  

Vote no, this bill WILL KILL INNOCENT PEOPLE, do you want that on your 

conscious?  


